
Dear Family and Friends, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to update you regarding the recent break-in 

incident at our home. 

On [date of incident], we experienced a break-in while we were [at home/away]. Fortunately, no 

one was hurt, and we are safe. The police were notified immediately, and they have been very 

helpful in their investigation. 

We have taken steps to secure our home and are in the process of reviewing our security 

measures. Please be assured that we are okay and trying to return to our normal routine. 

If you have any questions or would like to talk, please feel free to reach out. Your support means 

a lot to us during this time. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


